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13th October 2022 
 
Ms Claire Kerrane T.D. 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
DO2 XR20 
 
 
PQ ref: 48506/22 
 
*To ask the Minister for Health the number of recommendations that have been actioned with regard 
to a report on mental health services in County Roscommon; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter * 
 
Dear Deputy Kerrane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined the 
matter and the following outlines the position; 
 
As Head of Community Healthcare West, Mental Health Services, I am pleased to advise that the work of the 
Roscommon Report Project Team in implementing the Recommendations within the Roscommon Report is 
now complete and a Transition Group has now been put in place to ensure the work of the Project Team 
continues and is embedded within the operational system going forward. The Project Team have presented the 
body of work to the Chair of the Independent Review committee who has endorsed the work of the Team in 
bringing the Project to fruition. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
___________________________ 
Charlie Meehan 
Head of Mental Health Services 
Community Healthcare West 
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